
  

FOR A SCIENCE ACTIVITY! 
Sixth graders will be designing, building, testing, and refining 
portable composting bins in class. This STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering, and Math) activity requires a hefty 
donation of containers that you would have otherwise recycled. 
Please keep this reminder handy for the next several weeks so 
we can get enough containers! 

We are looking for anything that is NOT glass and that could 
theoretically fit on a counter top. Please wash them prior to 
bringing them to school.  

Some suggestions: 
gallon and half gallon jugs 
juice cartons 
waxed containers (like the jumbo box of Goldfish crackers) 
soda bottles (one liter or larger) 
plastic shoe box-sized storage bins 
ice cream containers (boxes and buckets) 
unwanted pitchers 
protein powder containers 
laundry detergent containers 
plastic buckets 

We hope to have several hundred 
containers so keep sending them in! 

Questions? Contact Mr. Fleury at kfleury@sau15.net 

Thank you! 
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